
30 September 2014 

Dear capacity planning and sufficiency team, 
  
This is a formal note of my objection to the proposed expansion Hollybush primary school. The 
reason for my objection is that there is no detailed information available as to the nature of the 
expansion. Without this information it is impossible to tell the impact of the learning experience and 
the built environment which children will be exposed to as a result of this expansion. I suggest that 
the proposal for this proposed expansion is withdrawn until detailed plans of the nature of the 
expansion on site are forwarded. 
  
I currently have one child in reception year and in future years his younger brother will attend 
Hollybush 
  
Please note my objection to this proposed expansion.  
  
thank you 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 




